
Gin Tasting Saturday 26th August

Written by Administrator
Sunday, 06 August 2017 01:00 - 

  

Calling all gin lovers.... The cricket club are having our first Gin Tasting evening on 26th August!
Do you know your Gordon's from your Bombay Sapphire?? Gin has gone stratospheric so this
is the perfect opportunity to find out more about it
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